
JustPeaceTheory.com 

Action Steps 

October 20, 2008 

 

This is a time that can make us lose our peace.   

I suggest this is a good time to recommit to prayer and meditation.  This allows us to see beyond the 

moment and connect to the eternal. 

Thankfully, in just a few days the election season will be over.  Everyone who can vote ought to vote.  It 

is important that we exercise this most fundamental responsibility of citizenship.  As you know from my 

writings, I support Barack Obama for president of the United States.  I was an early supporter because of 

his opposition to the Iraq War.  During the campaign, I have come to believe that his policies on taxes 

and on health care are also best for this country.  I further endorse his will to institute a more robust 

diplomacy.  It only makes sense that the leader of this nation ought to be willing to engage in high level 

diplomacy with every leader and every nation in the world.   

However, no matter who you support, including candidates from parties other than Democrat or 

Republican, it is important to cast your vote. 

Please check with your local election officials to make certain you have not been dropped from the voter 

registration lists and to learn whether or not there is a restriction on what you wear.  In New Jersey a 

voter may be denied access to the polls if s/he is wearing any campaign clothing. 

 

 

 

 

 


